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This is the last Events Letter for 2016.The Committee hope that you have 

enjoyed the Events that we have arranged for you this year and look forward to 

seeing you all again in 2017. 

We will continue meeting in the Main Hall at Harewood House, Plympton PL7 2AS, unless otherwise stated. 

Upcoming Events 
 

Help for Heroes Support Hub 
Thursday 20 October 2016 

 
The Support Hub, based at HMS Drake, is only one of four such 
centres in the UK.  The rehabilitation facilities provide serving and 
veteran members of our Armed Forces with a state of the art 
environment for their recovery.  Our speaker is Kevin Bunt from the 
Centre.  Doors open at 7pm for the talk to start at 7.30pm.  Light refreshments will be available. 
Harewood House, Plympton PL7 2AS 

 

Bridgwater Carnival 
Saturday 5 November 2016 

 

We have hired a 49 seater City Coach to spend the evening 
watching the spectacular Bridgwater Carnival.  The price per seat is 
£15, a saving of £12 per seat if you went with the Company direct.  
A copy of the flyer is attached giving the details of the day.  To book 
your seats, please contact Martin Fearn as shown on the flyer. 

Martin Fearn 01803 866749 martin@anglecottage.plus.com 

https://www.boundless.co.uk/our-community/tamar-group


 

 

Plymouth Breakwater 
Thursday 17 November 2016 

 

We have hired a 49 seater City Coach to spend the evening watching 
the spectacular Bridgwater Carnival.  The price per seat is £15, a 
saving of £12 per seat if you went with the Company direct.  A copy of 
the flyer is attached giving the details of the day.  To book your seats, 

please contact Martin Fearn as shown on the flyer. 
Harewood House, Plympton PL7 2AS 

The Tamar Group Annual Christmas Dinner 
Wednesday 14 December 2016 

 

To see out 2016, our Christmas Dinner will be held, once again, at St. 
Elizabeth’s House, Plympton St Maurice.  Please see the attached menu.  
The price will be £26.95 per person, including tea or coffee.  We will be 
meeting at 7pm ready to sit at 7.30pm.  Please contact Judy on 01752 
290437 or judy.ntt@gmail.com with your menu choices by Friday 11th 
November.  Cheques must be made payable to “CSMA Club Tamar Group” 
and can be sent to Judy at 30 Ryder road, Plymouth PL2 1JA. 

St. Elizabeth’s House, Plympton. 

The Committee would like to wish all our members and their 
families a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 2017. 

The Committee: 
Chairman Grahame Milton grahame19@blueyonder.co.uk  01752 782010 

Secretary Martin Fearn martin@anglecottage.plus.com 01803 866749 

Asst. Secretary Alan Oliver alano@blueyonder.co.uk 01752 217404 

Treasurer Bernard Groves chepdesk@icloud.com 01626 859450 

Jt Social Secretary Judy Unitt judy.ntt@gmail.com 01752 290437 

Jt Social Secretary Jenny Homeyard pedgeon@gmail.com 01752 781291 

Classic Vehicle Peter Adams peterandrosemary@talktalk.net 01752 343419 

Motorsports Geoff Thomas  01752 344657 

C&C Robin Ferris rwithm@blueyonder.co.uk 01752 518127 

CSSC Peter Smith petesmithcssc@gmail.com 01752 844896 
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